
 

Canada’s Remembrance Day Poppy Goes Digital 

A Virtual Poppy is being offered that you can display on your phone – and donations will be accepted beginning 
tomorrow online.  These donations will be rerouted to your Poppy Campaign based on the postal code of the 
person making the donation.   

Go to the website for a little more information –The Digital Poppies launch on October 26th. 

https://mypoppy.ca/ 
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